
Induction Information 
 
We just wanted to update you about 
your induction day. We know this is 
something that you will be thinking 
about and we said we would keep you 
informed as soon as we knew what we 
could and couldn’t do. 

Remote Student Induction 
 
We absolutely understand how important a smooth 
transition is for you and will be offering a range of transition 
activities to ensure your start with us is an enjoyable and 
exciting experience. 
We have planned some engaging remote induction activities 
and experiences for you to take part in. 
We know you’ll be really keen to find out how to get to 
school and what the site looks like so we will be making a 
virtual video tour of the school for you to watch, below is a 
map of some of the places we will be going and we will be 
sending you information about how to get to school with 
suggestions of routes for you to try out over the summer 
holidays with your family.  
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Induction Evening for Parents 
and Students 
 
We will also be holding an evening 
meeting in July at Boorley Park School 
for you and your parents to attend. At 
this meeting we will talk through all of 
the important things that you want to 
know and introduce you to some of the 
key staff who you will see around the 
school.  

Your First Day 
 

In September we will have our proper induction to the school. Your first day will help you get to know the 
buildings, find the toilets, we’ll show you where to buy and eat lunch and all of the other essential things 
that you’ll want to discover.  Our aim is to make you the experts as quickly as possible because you’ll 
have a job to do within the first few weeks of school.  
 
We will be opening Deer Park one evening and inviting your parents to come into the 
school, have some refreshments and get a tour of your brand new building… and you will 
be their tour guide!  

 More information to follow 

We’ll be in contact with you again soon 
with some additional information about 
your induction.  


